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 ETE.PTO.PRES@GMAIL.COM EAST TROY ELEMENTARY PTO

THE PTO
PROMPT

Interested in taking on a leadership role with
the PTO? The Treasurer position is up for re-
election at the May 21st PTO Meeting. Email
ete.pto.pres@gmail.com to learn more and
enter the race! 

Did you know that the PTO donates a book to
each student during every Book Fair? In
addition, Sam Bresler of Sammy’s donated a
book to every Prairie View student in the fall
and Little Prairie student in the Spring! Also,
Spring and Fall Coin Drives earned $3,043 for
Little Prairie and Prairie View classroom
libraries! WOW East Troy! Thank you to
everyone who supported Book Fair activities
and made this a major success! 

Slip on your dancing shoes and LET'S
DANCE! Family dance night is back on
Saturday, April 26th from to 6-8 p.m. in
the Prairie View gym. 

Call the babysitter—it’s time for big hats,
fast horses, and a good cause! Join us at
East Troy Brewery’s Kentucky Derby
Party on Saturday, May 3rd, at 3 PM.
Raffles, games, and prizes for best-
dressed, all benefiting East Troy
Elementary PTO!

WHAT'S HAPPENING?
LOOK BACK AT
BOOK FAIRS AND
COIN DRIVES

2025-2026 PTO OFFICER
ELECTIONS

FAMILY DANCE
PARTY 

KENTUCKY DERBY
PARTY FUNDRAISER

PTO
MEETINGS

The ETE PTO holds family-friendly meetings
from 6 to 7 p.m. in the Little Prairie Library
on the dates listed below. Child care is
provided. We hope to see you there!

5.21.254.23.25

President Dani Foster | Vice President  Hannah Bradley
Treasurer Bailey Kaiser | Secretary  Kelly Enger 

APRIL  2025

Dance & Donate: participate in our food
drive to support the East Troy Food
Pantry. Bring non-perishable food items
for a chance to win an ice cream party for
your student's classroom!


